
Folds, Walker & Maltby, LLC currently serves as the City Attorney for the City of High Springs.

For more information on the City Attorney’s Office:

Visit their website at FWMLawfirm.com

“Under Florida law, e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your e-mail address released in
response to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office
by phone or in writing.”
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